
Tanque Verde Road between  
Sabino Canyon Rd. and the Kolb/
Grant intersection

A contractor for Southwest Gas is beginning pipeline 
improvement work on Tanque Verde Road between Sabino 
Canyon Road and the Kolb/Grant intersection. Please plan 
ahead and allow extra travel time.

You may be impacted by road restrictions while this work takes 
place, including:

•	 Westbound lane closures along Tanque Verde Road. 
•	 Temporary relocation of bus stops.

Work is expected to take place between 6 a.m. and 5 p.m., 
Monday through Saturday, however extended hours including 
nighttime work may occur as the project moves forward. 

There is no anticipated interruption of service for Southwest 
Gas customers due to this project. The project is expected to 
last approximately six months.
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For your safety, please avoid 
construction areas. 

Vehicular access to businesses 
and residences will be 
maintained.

If you have any questions or 
concerns, please call the project 
hotline at 844-258-7481.

Thank you for your patience 
during this construction.
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